MONTEREY MIDDLE SCHOOL

May 4, 2018

Dear Monterey Middle School and Oak Bay High School Families,

As we prepare for our schools’ reunification drills, we are all thinking about ways to prepare our
families in the event of an earthquake or other natural disaster. Attached, please find a flyer with
several first aid & disaster preparedness kits for sale. Alert First Aid, in conjunction with the
Monterey Middle School PAC, is offering these kits to our school community. Twenty-five
percent of our sales will go to the Monterey Middle School Parent Advisory Council’s playground
revitalization project.

To order, please fill out this form: https://goo.gl/forms/fG8si9Bv72Ulgx3Z2 Families can then
place their order by credit card with this link: https://sd61.schoolcashonline.com/ After clicking
on the link, please click on items at the top right hand corner of your screen. You will then see
all of the products available for purchase.

Families can also pay by cheque or cash. Cheques must be made payable to “Monterey Middle
PAC.” Drop off your payment at the Monterey office (851 Monterey Avenue) in an envelope.
Please include your child’s name and the items that you are purchasing.

All orders must be placed by Friday, May 18. You will be notified when your order is ready to
be picked up at Monterey Middle School.

If you have questions, please email Paula at the Monterey PAC at pjmarchese@gmail.com.

Thank you for supporting Monterey Middle School!
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